
Dear Students, Guardians and Staff 

It is with pleasure and excitement that I write to you as the new Principal of Internationella 

Engelska Skolan Kista. I am truly honoured and grateful for this opportunity. Taking on this 

role is a privilege, and I am deeply thankful for the trust placed in me.

The Assistant Principal's and I have been hard at work planning for the upcoming school term. 

I am eager to contribute to, and further develop, the strengths of the school.


